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Fraudulent “BOXMOK” Website Alert 
 
TO: BOX Options Market Participants 
FROM: BOX Exchange 
SUBJECT: Fraudulent “BOXMOK” Website Alert 
DATE: April 20, 2023  

 
BOX Exchange LLC (“BOX”) recently distributed Notice 2023-75 detailing a fraudulent company 
and website operated at “www.boxank[.]com” through which an entity using the name “BOX” 
has been marketing its platform and services to consumers. 
 
BOX has recently been made aware of another company and website operated at 
“www.boxmok[.]com” through which an entity using the name “BOX” has been marketing its 
platform and services to consumers. 
 
BOX only operates two legitimate websites: (1) https://boxexchange.com/; and (2) 
https://boxoptions.com/. Any other company or website claiming to be associated with BOX is 
false and misleading. 
 
Please note that we have inserted brackets around the dot to avoid hyperlinks as the 
www.boxank[.]com and www.boxmok[.]com websites may contain malware. 
 
Please be advised that any entity or person associated with these websites are not connected 
or affiliated in any way with BOX or its affiliated entities. Any assertion of such a connection or 
affiliation was and is false and misleading. 
 
 
 
Contact 
Please review the information provided herein. If you have any questions regarding this 
information, please contact BOX Exchange at BOXMRC@boxexchange.com. 
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